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To Mrs. Leven C. Allen1
March 25, [1943]   [Washington, D.C.]

Dear Mrs. Allen,

I can't begin to tell you how much I appreciate the delightful hospitality you turn out for the numerous guests I carry to Benning.  It always makes a great impression on them and is of material assistance to me.

I know how much trouble all of this means and how disturbing it is to your home life, and while it is the war price the wife of the Commandant seems to have to pay, nevertheless I am deeply appreciative of the charming manner in which you run things.

With my thanks,

Faithfully yours,
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1. Major General Leven C. Allen was commandant of the Infantry School at Fort Benning, Georgia.  General Marshall, along with Anthony Eden and Sir John Dill, visited Fort Benning the evening of March 23 and the morning of March 24, as part of an inspection trip in the South.  The group dined at the Allens' home on the evening of March 23.
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